
 
 
 
Re:  VENDOR APPROVAL  
  
To whom it may concern: 
 
The bearer of this letter represents a participant in the Utah Carson Smith 
Opportunity Scholarship program. This program allows scholarship students in 
kindergarten through 12th grade to use funds to further their education. The State 
Legislature requires that scholarship funds be spent at approved vendors.  
 
We’d like to invite your organization to become an approved vendor on behalf of this 
child and over 1,400 other children in our program. 
 
Registering as a vendor is free and should only take about 5 minutes. To apply, please 
complete a vendor application by visiting our website at https://cfe-fund.org/vendors/. 
You will be required to upload a copy of your W-9 Form as part of the application. 
Once your application is approved, your organization will be added to our list of 
approved vendors, which is publicly accessible to other families. This can be a valuable 
way to increase awareness of your organization, while helping hundreds of children 
further their education.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the phone number or email 
listed below. Thank you for your support in furthering the education of our scholarship 
students 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ronnie Daniel, Executive Director 
(801) 616-7848  |  ronnie@cfe-fund.org 

5414 W. Daybreak Pkwy., C-4 #433, South Jordan, Utah 84009  |  cfe-fund.org 
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